
The Arts Board is interested in hosting a Folklorico performance at the Civic Center 
Bandshell next September, specifically by Ballet Folklorico de Detroit. Since this 
performance is a blend of art and cultural elements, could you see if the HREC would 
be interested in splitting the cost and sponsoring the event together? I’m not sure what 
the cost would be yet (still crunching some numbers) but I imagine there is potential for 
sponsorship from one of our wonderful Latine organizations in the City if we needed a 
financial boost. Ideally, this would be toward the middle of September to celebrate 
Hispanic Heritage Month. 
 

https://www.bfdetroit.org/ 
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